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List the advantages of your proposal:

List possible disadvantages of your proposal:

List possible alternatives that could also offer a solution to your proposal.  Why were
they not recommended?

Superintendent's recommendation(s):

   Superintendent:  

14-May-25

Dave Valenzuela

X

Stephanie Allen-Hart

Interdistrict transfer laws require that we set a cap for incoming transfers each school year.  The board will
need to determine the number of slots open for students transferring in to TRSD for 2025-26. It is my
recommendation that we open up 175 slots in all schools and grade levels where we have space and capacity.
By opening up more slots this upcoming year, it it our hope we will increase enrollment across the district.

Last year we opened up 150 slots and closed 65 in November of 2024.

This procedure follows the current interdistrict transfer laws and policies and allows us as much flexibility to
meet student/building needs as possible. We are still able to take students on hardship requests per state
guidelines.

Potential impact on staffing ratios/class sizes. However, we will have certain grade levels at the elementary
level in various buildings that will be closed to transfers to limit this impact.

We could change the number of slots available based on board input.

  Informational   Action

           Approve:   Yes     No


